
  

  

What to expect when you get here  

within COVID guidelines 
 

Parking 

There is on street parking on Giles Street and in the surrounding area at all 

times. 

During the day Giles Street can be busy so please allow ample time to find a 

parking space. 

After 5pm on weekdays and at the weekend there are normally more spaces 

available. 

 

Finding Us 

Our studio is within 89 Giles Street, opposite a row of garages and around from 

a restaurant called “Harmonium”. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please do not enter the building if you are feeling unwell or have any symptoms 

of Covid – please go home and follow the Government Guidelines. 

Please use the hand sanitiser provided throughout the building. 

We have a number entry system on our main entrance so please make sure you 

have made a note of the number for that before you arrive.  Once inside the 

building, follow the stairs up to the first level where you will find our entrance 

straight ahead of you. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For the foreseeable future we would ask that you arrive for your lesson on time 

and do not come into the building early.  Our usual waiting area is not in use 

before lessons. 

For any parents/carers waiting for young singers – please wear a face covering 

      

 

We look forward to meeting you and if you have any questions please do let us 

know! ☺ 

 

 

 


